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Team STW Hockey Tournament Y5/6 

On Tuesday 1st March we will be going to a Hockey tournament at Bedale High School.  We will be transported 

there by bus and be back by lunchtime.  Please complete the attached permission form. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Team STW Squash Finals 

Our squash team, Ben B, William, Eva, Tilly & Tom, will be transported to Norton for the area squash finals on 

Thursday 3rd March.  We have booked a mini bus and Mrs Murfitt and Mr Scurrah will be accompanying them.  

They will be leaving TW as close to 9am as possible, the earlier the better! Please send them to school in their 

PE kit plus a change of shoes; they cannot play in the trainers they arrive in, Norton Squash Club rules!  As the 

tournament is on until late morning please send your child to school with a packed lunch, then they can have 

lunch, a rest and  relax before the journey home, rather than rushing back starving!  Please complete the 

attached permission form.  Thank you. 

 

Information and Parents Evenings 

This terms parents evenings’ are on the 15th and 17th of March. Full details and a booking form will be sent 

out separately.  Before the parents’ evenings we will be holding an assessment information night for parents 

and governors and we will give you details outlining 'Life after Levels' and the new Target Tracker assessment 

system the school is using to track pupil attainment and progress. We want to give parents this background 

information before the parents evenings the following week. The information evening will be at TW, 

Thursday 10th at 6.30pm. Thanks. 

 

World Book Day –Thursday 3rd March 

 

A small change to the usual World Book Day plan, rather than a general character we will be dressing up 

as our favourite characters from a traditional tale, for example, Goldilocks, Little Red Riding Hood, 

Three Little Pigs, Rapunzel, Jack and the Beanstalk, Snow White, Billy Goats Gruff, Beauty and the 

Beast to name but a few! 

 
 

Please, no superheroes, swords, guns or light sabres! 
 



Cross Country at Catterick 

The small schools’ annual Cross Country event is here again!  All of KS2 will be transported by bus to Catterick 

Racecourse on Thursday 10th March.  The event runs from 1pm until 4pm, therefore the children will be late 

back.  Film club will still be on.  If you would like to collect your KS2 child from TW at 4pm, before film club, 

please feel free to do so.  The children will need their PE kit, plus jogging bottoms, warm coat, hat etc, as it’s 

a bit draughty at Catterick.  Please also send them along with a named water bottle and they can also take 

along a healthy snack, for sustenance! A pair of shoes to travel there and back in, plus a carrier bag for any 

muddy running shoes is also required. Parents are welcome to go along and watch.  There is a specific area for 

you, though if you do go and decide to take your child home with you please remember to tell a member of 

school staff you are leaving with them!  Thank you.  Permission form attached. 

 

Clubs 

Please remember that the morning club starts at 8.15am with a prompt start and runs until 8.45am,.  If the 

children are arriving between 8.15am and 8.45am the wake and shake club members are all disrupted when the 

doorbell rings as the teacher has to pause the class, open the door etc.  If you have booked your child into the 

club please drop them off at 8.15am. The side gate will then be opened as normal at 8.45am.  At the other end 

of the day – please collect your child after the club at 5pm promptly, 5.15pm on a Thursday. Thank you. 

 

Good Luck Mrs Smith!  

Our Thursday and Friday dinner lady at Snape, Mrs Smith, leaves us for Maternity Leave on 4th March!  Good 

luck Mrs Smith, and see you in the autumn!  

 

Dates for Diaries 
1 March Team STW Hockey Tournament 

3 March Squash Finals at Norton for Team STW 

10 March Parents information Evening 

15 March Y6 Carlton Lodge Activity Day 

15 March No craft club tonight 

15 March Parents Evening 

17 March Parents Evening 

18 March Sports Relief Day  

18 March Federation Day – all at TW 

24 March School breaks up 

11 April  Training Day – School closed 

12 April School re-opens 

15 April Weekly swimming lessons begin Y1-6 

19 April Y5 STEM day at Bedale High School. 

2 May  Bank holiday – school closed 1 day only 

27 May  Break up 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Permission Form  

 

I give permission for  …………………………………………………. to be transported and to attend   

the Hockey Tournament at Bedale – Yr 5/6 

 

 

I give permission for / Ben B / William / Eva / Tilly / Tom / to be transported and to attend   

the Squash Finals at Norton.  Packed lunch required. 

 

 

I give permission for  …………………………………………………. to be transported and to attend   

the Cross Country event at Catterick Racecourse – Class 2 

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………..        or email admin@thorntonwatlass.n-yorks.sch.uk  


